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The New York Business Journal recently profiled Stinson’s strategic expansion in New York City,
highlighting the firm’s continued growth and its new, significantly larger office at 140 Broadway in the
Financial District.

In the article, New York Office Managing Partner Kieran Corcoran shared how the move is more than just
an address change —it’s a tangible sign of the firm’s long-term investment in the New York legal market.
"We’ve already hired a few more attorneys that will be onboarding soon, and we’re actively interviewing
and recruiting in new practice areas that we’re not currently offering in New York,” Corcoran said.

The new space triples the firm’s previous footprint in the city and was built to align with the quality and
standards of Stinson’s other offices across the country. The move comes on the heels of the firm’s recent
opening ofits first West Coast office in Los Angeles, further cementing Stinson’s strategic focus on serving
clients coast to coast.

Corcoran added, “The New York City expansion is a concrete showing of the firm’s ambition, along with
our movements in California, to expand both coasts, and offer our clients greater breadth and discipline.”

Sign in to the New York Business Journal to read more.
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